
 

 

Aloha Class of 2019 'Ohana, 

We hope you are enjoying summer with your keiki. You should have received the following information 
regarding your student's Senior Portrait in the mail, but we wanted to send it out as a reminder.  

Click here to view the schedule. Please contact the photographer directly if you have any questions or  
need to reschedule your appointment:  
 

Saint Photography 
stmorriswayne@yahoo.com or (808) 220-2635 
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